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   MASS TIMES
Saturday:  4:30 pm  �  Sunday:  8:30 am and 11:00 am  
 Tuesday to Friday:  5:00 pm
Mass is celebrated at the Good Shepherd Centre - 412 Queen St. East, 
Monday to Friday: 12:00 pm

CONFESSIONS
Saturdays from 3:30 pm to 4:15 pm

OFFICE HOURS
Monday to Friday from 10:00 am to 5:00 pm  

CONTACT
$ 83 Power Street, Toronto, ON M5A 3A8 | À (416) 364-7588  
à stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org | < stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org

 SACRAMENTS
 Please contact us for more information on preparing for  and receiving 
 a Sacrament at St. Paul’s Basilica.
 �  Baptism; Two months in advance   
�  Marriage; Registered parishioners at least one year in advance   
�  First Communion, Con� rmation and RCIA;  
      Registration takes place in September
  �  Anointing of the sick & Communion to the sick and shut-ins;   
      Please call during of� ce hours

  ST. PAUL’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL
    Alyson Sobol, Principal  �  Tel: (416) 393-5204
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Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
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Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973
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In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
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416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager
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James Munroe, General Manager
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Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide
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University preparatory
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Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
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Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com
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support@ingoodhandspetloss.ca
www.ingoodhandspetloss.ca

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Modern, Affordable, eco Conscious
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The 40 days of  Lent is a special time of  spiritual 
renewal in the Church.  During Lent the Stations of  
the Cross will be prayed Friday evenings after 5 pm 
Mass. All are welcome to join in prayer.

Every week during Lent the Canadian Conference of  Catholic Bishops 
will release a video refl ection from their series entitled “Journey through 
Lent 2024”.  To view the videos visit ‘cccb.ca/lent’ or scan the QR code.

With a dimly-lit church, a rarely-seen candle holder, 
and somber tones, “Tenebrae” (Latin meaning 
‘darkness’ or ‘shadows’) is a unique and special 
service, adapted from 9th century medieval Roman 
Catholic practices, marking the days of  Holy Week 
with readings, music and candles extinguished one 
by one.  On Friday, March 22, at 7:30 pm, we invite you to experience the Tenebrae 
service, sung by the St. Michael’s Choir School Alumni Choir and set to music composed 
by the school’s founder, Msgr. John Edward Ronan. This is a solemn liturgical service, 
open and free to all.  However, a free-will donation will be gratefully accepted.

Please join us on March 31st, at 7:30 pm, as our parish hosts the Together in Worship 
Canada  Choir, with conductor, Matthew Larkin and organist, Manuel 
Piazza, as they enable our refl ection on Christ’s death through Durufl é’s Requiem and 
other featured works by Anerio, Lappano, Stainer and more, performed by some of  
Toronto’s fi nest musicians.  Tickets are $20 in advance and $25 at the door.  Advanced 
tickets and package deals may be reserved at the parish offi ce. 

.  
Through your kindness, over 40 
Catholic organizations and social 
service agencies can help marginalized 
members of  our community. No 
one is turned away due to inability to 
pay. This is all possible through your 
support. Please give at the parish using a 
ShareLife envelope or online through our 
parish website.

LJHR is an annual rally focusing on 
evangelizing through uplifting music, 
testimonials, refl ections, Divine Mercy 
celebration and Eucharistic Adoration. 

Adults can enjoy several inspirational 
speakers while youth, aged 13-18, will 
be supercharged through great music, 
inspiring skits, fabulous testimonies and 
talks.  Reconciliation will be available 
and The Most Reverend Francis Leo, 
Archbishop of  Toronto will 
celebrate Mass.  For more 
information or to purchase 
tickets visit  or scan 
the QR code.

�

4:30 pm ♦ † Stephen Ball

8:30 am ♦ † Adriana R. Nerizon
11:00 am ♦ For the People

5:00 pm ♦ † Rev. Noel Whelan

5:00 pm ♦ † Joseph Steiner

5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦ Private Intention  

2024 2023 Diff
Feb 4 $113,709 $ 03,707 � $ 11,762
Feb 11 $113,324 $ 01,897 � $ 11,427
Feb 18 $114,559 $ 05,790 � $ 11,231
Feb 25 $116,653 $ 02,911 � $ 14,616

Mth Target $111,592 $ 14,305 � $ 12,713

Parish tax receipts have been mailed 
out. Online donation receipts are mailed 
separately by the Archdiocese. Please 
contact the offi ce if  you have any questions.  
WWe appreciate your generosity in supporting 
your spiritual home. Thank you!

Reminder that donation bottles for the 
Centre of  Hope for Women will be picked 
up next weekend, March 2 & 3.

Credit card or direct bank account 
debit donations are an easy way to help 
support our parish. Tax receipts are 
emailed immediately for a single donation 
and mailed at the end of  the year for  
recurring gifts. Scan the QR code or visit 

 and hit 
the Donate button. Check 
that “St. Paul’s Basilica, 
TToronto” is selected from 
the Parish drop down menu 
wwhen signing up.
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Last week I wrote about the Rite of  Election which is an 
important part of  the First Sunday of  Lent.  Now, I am devoting 
some space to the unfolding of  the season of  Lent, both for our 
newly minted Elect and for all of  us.  The Elect are preparing 
to be made new, to become part of  Christ’s new creation in 
His name.  This is the time to sweep away anything that gets in 
the way, whether a wound, a bad habit, or an attitude that has 
become weary with the world.  
For those of  us who are already initiated in our Catholic faith, 
our cue comes from the journey of  the Elect.  Is there something 
that we need to let go of, a particular burden to be freed from, 
or a distraction that takes us away from the One who is truly 
important and Who gives light to all our relationships?  The 
Word of  God, the readings we use throughout the season are 
arranged to make that change more possible.  
Like Jesus Himself, there are times for activity and service, and 
there are times for quiet dialogue with the Father.  The moments 
of  stillness help to solidify changes the Lord is making in our 
lives, as He writes His love in our hearts and minds.  
Traditionally sacrifi ce also enters into the scene and is what 
lies behind the idea of  “giving up something for Lent”.  My 
simple suggestion is that you consider that your sacrifi ce be 
some of  your time.  We seem to stuff  our days with so many 
things.  Positively showering one another with a respectful 

attention, while we encourage each other for good, wouldn’t 
be a bad idea.  I only half-jokingly suggested dropping the 
headphones or taking a big cut on “screen time”.  Living in a 
world too mediated by the things we like could leave us without 
real empathy or understanding for others, a dent in our ability 
to have deep relationships.  I will write some more for us to 
consider next week.  
The last item I wish to write about is ShareLife.  It began in 
the late 1960’s, as Share Lent, an annual campaign by Canadian 
Organization of  Development and Peace, joining all our Catholic 
social agencies and needs of  the seminary into a single diocesan-
wide effort. The ShareLife campaign has grown over the years to 
include a fund that helps dioceses around the world to promote 
the Gospel as well as an increased number of  supported agencies.  
Relevant to our own parish are organizations like Catholic Family 
Services of  Toronto and Catholic Cross-Cultural Services, 
that help families and immigrants.  St. Augustine’s Seminary 
continues to receive support.  More info will be forthcoming.  
Please consider a substantial donation to ShareLife.  It will make 
important differences for many people.  
In Christ,
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      Please call during of� ce hours

  ST. PAUL’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL
    Alyson Sobol, Principal  �  Tel: (416) 393-5204
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Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973
SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante

In Good Hands Pet Loss
Holistic Pet Funeral Home

Pet Cremation Services
416-831-7714

support@ingoodhandspetloss.ca
www.ingoodhandspetloss.ca

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Modern, Affordable, eco Conscious




